
 

 
23 February 2017 
 
 
Dear local resident and/or business owner, 
 

SHORT TERM BUS STOP RELOCATION & PARKING RESTRICTIONS 

From Monday 27 February, 2017 the bus stop at McKechnie Street/St Albans Station will temporarily relocate 
to the top of West Esplanade (70m north from current location on McKechnie Street) for 6 weeks. 

This is required to allow road, kerb, pavement and asphalting works to take place next to the new St Albans 
Station. 

To ensure buses can access the temporary bus stop, Albert Crescent must become a 24 hour no parking 
zone for the six week period.  

We appreciate your patience as we work toward completion of this important project by mid-2017. If you have 
any concerns or questions please contact us on the number below.  

Please note this work may be rescheduled in the event of bad weather or other unavoidable 
circumstances. If you have any concerns or questions please contact us on the number below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Furlong and Main Road Level Crossing Removal Project Team 

 

Email: furlong.main.lcrp@cpbcon.com.au    Call: 1800 762 667   
Web: levelcrossings.vic.gov.au  
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